
Beauty Bay Golf Course, Senior Men’s League, July 8, 2025. 
by Bruce Braun


“Hitting the ball is the fun part of it, but the more you hit it, the less fun you seem to 
have.” – unknown  

Yet another beautiful day at Beauty Bay. 67 members and 7 guests not only enjoyed 
their round of golf, but the event was followed up with our annual barbecue. A big 
thank you to Beauty Bay staff for serving up an excellent post-round meal. Randy 
Smith kept us amused by challenging us to trivia questions relating to movies that we 
have probably all seen. “You’re going to need a bigger boat.” And, “Frankly, my dear, I 
don’t give a dam.” There were about another dozen more. Our task was to correctly 
name the actor and film. Clearly some of our membership are movie buffs. Others, not 
so much.


Our membership was very generous with submitting photographs so I think rather than 
the usual banter about golf I’ll make this weeks newsletter more of a photo album. 
However, I am still including the scoring results. It would be sacrilege to leave that out!




Nelson Rozon was quick to observe the many ways 
our membership can arrive on any given Tuesday 
morning! Nice pictures Nelson! 










Please take special notice of the yellow arrow, indicating where Tim’s golf 
ball is. This is done for emphasis. Arrows are good for that. They point 
things out. Perhaps next week I can let you know if he made the putt. If 
he sees this perhaps he’ll give me a text and let me know!


 Brent, Jay, Randy and Duncan.





And here are a couple pictures from last week and beyond.


Results for the league on July 8, 2025 is as 
follows:

Back nine scramble winners were Marvin Koski, 
Dano Anderson, Brad Edie and Dave Allen with a 
brilliant five under par, 30. They were six under at 
one point. Congratulations!

Flight one: Keith Lake, 38.

Flight two: Chris Pugh, 41.

Flight three: Russ Garneys, 42.

Flight four: Roger Dimit, 45.

Flight five: Wayne Slowe, 48.


Other achievements: 

Closest to the cup, first shot, on number two: Lorne “Easy Game” Nault.

Closest to the cup, second shot, on number four: Randy “Pretty Darn Smooth” Baird.

Longest putt on number six: Brad “Sometimes I Impress Myself” Edie.

Closest to the cup, first shot, on number seven: Dennis “What Water?” O’Sullivan.

Closest to the cup, first shot, on number nine: Chris “Holy Moley” Pugh.


An updated handicap list was recently calculated and sent to the membership. The match play 
will stick with the original handicaps from the beginning of the season. As a reminder, these are 
the current flight number breakdowns:

14 and under is flight one.

15 to 19 is flight two.

20 to 24 is flight three.

25 to 29 is flight four.

30 and above is flight five.


Have a good week!





